Marianne Kelly
10 Elizabeth Ann Drive
Johnston, RI 02919
203-687-7385

April 24, 2024

House Bill No. 7588

ENTITLED, AN ACT RELATING TO TAXATION -- PERSONAL INCOME
TAX

Dear Chairman Abney and members of the House Finance Committee,

I am writing to you today in support of Representative Ackerman’s House Bill No.
7588 which would phase out the state tax on Social Security. As a 70-year-old
Rhode Islander, who lives alone, it becomes more and more difficult to keep up
with rising costs. Eliminating the state tax on Social Security would help many
older adults, like me, who live on fixed incomes.

I strongly support House Bill No. 7588 which would phase out the state tax on
Social Security over a four-year period. I encourage you to vote YES on this bill.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Marianne Kelly



